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IN MEMORIUM

David Dominguez

 

Funeral Services for David Dominguez Set Tuesday
(June 4, 2001) David D. Dominguez, 53,
a former assistant to the General
Manager of the SCRTD, died May 31 of
liver complications. A funeral mass is
scheduled Tuesday, June 5.

Dominguez was employed by the SCRTD
from 1979 to the merger in April, 1993.
At that time, he was serving as assistant
to General Manager Alan Pegg.

Viewing is scheduled from 4 p.m. until 7
p.m., Monday, June 4, at Layben Mortuary, 5161 Arbor Road,
Long Beach. A funeral mass will be celebrated at 11 a.m.,
Tuesday, June 5, at Our Lady of Refuge Church, 5195 E. Sterns,
Long Beach.

In lieu of flowers, the family is requesting donations in memory
of David D. Dominguez to the National Institute of
Transplantation Liver Center fund, 2200 West 3rd St., Los
Angeles, 90057, 213-484-7111.
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